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Stay Connected! 
 

  For  a l l  the  d e ta i ls  abou t  o ur  upcom ing  even ts  

a nd  l i v e  s t ream ing  V i s i t  

F i rs tBap t is tA ledo . com .  
 

  L is ten  to  WRM J  102 . 3  a t  10 : 15 am on  th e  1 s t -3 r d  

Sun days  &  a t  5 : 10pm on  the  4 t h  an d  5 t h  

Sun days .  

  

  Do wn loa d  our  N ew C hurch  A pp  by  tex t in g  

fbca ledo  app  to  77977 .  
 

 F in d  Us  On  Facebo ok  @  F i rs t  Ba p t is t  Ch urch  o f  

A ledo .  
 

 Call the Church Office at 309.582.7812. 

 

 

 

Love Christ.   

Love Others.  

Think Biblically! 

 



 

         UPDATE!  4/22/20 

Third,  
Cancellations. 
 

 We’ve had to make decisions on a few 
things… 

 

 Everything that was scheduled between 
now through June is either cancelled or 
postponed till further notice, such as VBS, 
All Night Out, and CIY Move.   

 

 Don’t be discouraged, we have some cool 
fun stuff planned in the meantime, and 
will be thinking of some creative ways to 
celebrate when this is over. 
 

                                               Stay tuned . . . 

 
 

First,  
How to stay connected. 
 

 Virtual engagements – Tuesday, Wednesday, 
Thursday, and Friday via Facebook @ 
6:30pm. And Sunday Mornings at 9am with 
Mollie. 

 

 Worship Services – We plan to continue to 
have a facebook live service at 10:15am 
which is also available through 
firstbaptistaledo.com.  We are on WRMJ at 
10:15am the first three Sundays each month, 
and at 5:10pm on the fourth Sunday. 

 

 You are always encouraged to call, email or 
send us a message through facebook.  You 
can send prayer concerns through our 
website as well.  

 

 

 
 

Hello Church Family! 

Based on what we are hearing from our state and 

federal updates, we expect live church services to 

be restricted through the month of May, and 

possibly longer.  Each day and each week, we keep 

hoping for more information about how and when 

the government will begin to implement the 

phases of returning to normal.  We already know 

that when the stages begin, the first two will still 

be pretty restrictive.  We don’t know when stage 

one will start, or how long each stage will last.  As 

everyone knows at this point, we are in a waiting 

period.   

So, what does this mean for FBC? 

3 things you should know:  Read on… 

In Christ, Pastor Luke 

 
 

Second, 
Strong God, strong church, strong faith. 
 

 God is working in powerful ways! We will 
have a page on our website to share stories 
of how God is working. Please send us a 
testimony or story of how God is working in 
your life or the life of someone you know  
through fbcaledo2@frontiernet.net or by 
Facebook messenger.   

 

 We are continually amazed at the strength of 
our church through this experience.  You 
have been faithful to volunteer, donate to 
the blessing box, and deacon fund, as well as 
regular tithes and offerings.  Many people 
are utilizing the giving option through our 
website, others are mailing checks.  Thank 
you so much, you rock!   

 
 


